
 

Do you live in the Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe’s (LEKT) service area, are en-

rolled in the LEKT, or work for the LEKT?  This is an excellent opportunity for 

you to provide feedback on the proposed TANF Plan for the three years from 

10/1/22-9/30/25.   

A copy of the proposed Plan is available for review at the  

1.  www.elwha.org; 

2.  LEKT Social Services, 3080 Lower Elwha Road; Port Angeles, WA 98362.   

A copy of the plan is available on the tribal website and can be mailed or 

emailed, upon request, by contacting the LEKT Social Services Department at 

360.565.7257.   

A smart sheet link is available to provide feedback on the tribal website 

(www.elwha.org). Please submit your comments, in writing, by June 6, 2022, to 

the LEKT TANF Program Coordinator, Becky Charles. You can do so by drop-

ping them off at the Department, mailing them to the address listed above, or 

emailing lekt.tanf@elwha.org. If you need assistance writing your comments, a 

staff member can provide support.  If you have any questions, please contact  

 Becky Charles at 360.565.7257, Ext. 7455 or  

 Rebecca Sampson Weed at 360.565.7257, Ext. 7456. 

  

 


